
 

 

 

DD 

I’ve had a really interesting three days in London at the start of the week where I worked with 

Challenge Partners reviewing a Primary School in Islington. Thank you to Mr Hill and all the staff for 

doing such a fantastic job at St Sampson’s – I have so missed being here and I can’t wait to see every 

one tomorrow! Don’t forget that tomorrow is Red Nose Day. Children can wear their own reddest 

clothes to school for a donation to Comic Relief.     Jennifer Bayne 
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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Leo & William        Puffins – Sid & Oscar     Woodpeckers – Mia & Charlie 

2L – Isabelle & Jack 2S – Abigail & Eliza 

3/4B – Miley & James  3/4O – Arya & William          3/4W – Billy & Fraser 

5C – Arjun & Fraser  5R – Harry & Tomas 

6B – All stars!  6R – Logan & Macy 

 

5C’s Class Assembly – Tomorrow!  

Parents and carers of children in 5C are invited to join us for their class assembly at 9:10am in the 

Main Hall and then afterwards in the classroom for a shared learning experience. 

 

Community Tea Party Guests Needed! 

We haven’t had many guests invited to our Community Tea Party this year (Friday, March 29th). If you 

would like to invite someone, please do. It would be great to have a large audience for our hosts and 

performers. All guests will be well looked after and just have to arrive for 1:30pm on the day! 

 
Easter Egg Trail Competition – Prospect Hospice Fundraiser 

We have been asked by Prospect Hospice to design egg number X for their upcoming Easter Trail on 

Sunday, 21st April at Stanton Park. As part of the trail, they will hang A3 laminated eggs around the 

course, for families to find. Once all eggs have been found, children will win a goody bag and Easter 

egg to take home. 

If your child would like to design an egg, they will need to collect a template from the office and 

return their design by Monday, 1st April. Prospect Hospice will announce the winner on 3rd April.  
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